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December 20, 1938 

 

My dear Mrs. _________________ 

  I want to thank you very much for your very appreciative 

letter.  It is a letter like this which helps to make us feel that the work is 

worth while and that in spite of the influence of politics and so on, that the 

individual and personal efforts that are expended on these patients are 

appreciated. 

  I have talked with the matron.  She assures me that 

_____________ is very well supplied with clothing; the only thing she 

needs is a pair of shoes.  She prefers the high shoes and the size would be 

size 2.  _____________ likes to look at picture-books and carries them 

around with her.  This may possibly be a helpful suggestion.  The usual 

preparations for the Christmas festivities are going on in the Hospital and I 

am sure _________________ will have her share of the fun. 

  With sincerest greetings of the season, I am 

    Very truly yours, 

 

    Superintendent 


